
 

Wembdon Parish Council would like to invite you to the 

Annual Parish Assembly. 
To be held in Wembdon Village Hall on 

Monday 22nd April @7.30pm. 
 

Please come and join your parish councillors for a 
summary of the year’s achievements and a look 
ahead to 2024-25, which will be a challenging year 
due to the Somerset Council devolution programme. 
 
Our guest speaker will be Alys Laver of Steart 
Marshes who will give a 30 minute talk about the 
importance of the wetlands and the developments 
that have been made at Steart over recent years. The 
area has changed beyond recognition and provides a 
very important site for both the birds and people. 
 
This has been an interesting and informative evening 
in previous years.  Following the meeting, at about 
8.30pm, the bar will be open and everyone attending 
will be offered a free drink of their choice and nibbles. 
 
We look forward to seeing you. 


